
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome back to the first full week of this Term.  The weather has been rather soggy this week  but we 
still try to get the children out at break and lunchtimes so please make sure they have the appropriate 
outdoor clothing and the weather is set to turn colder again next week so children will need their hats 
and gloves to help keep them warm.  Please can all clothing be named, including any new lunchboxes 
and water bottles that they received over Christmas. 

 

May we take this opportunity to remind parents that their child's PE kit (all named please) is needed in 
school everyday and not just on the day of their PE lessons as extra curricular lessons can take place at 
short notice. 

 

 

Have you had a clear out over Christmas then don’t forget to use the red clothing donation bank in the 
KS2 car park and help raise funds for Featherstone Wood and The Rocking Horse Children’s Charity 
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Would your child be interested in 
piano lessons ?  

These lessons would have to be 
paid termly and price would be 
dependent on uptake. If you are 
interested please let the office 
know.   
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Congratulations to our Star Learners 

Fareed is Star 

Learner for becoming 

more confident and 

contributing during 

English. 
Aria is our Star 

Learner in Year 3 for 

her kind and helpful 

nature and her 

beautiful singing in 

French 

Maria is receptions 

star learner for 

trying really hard 

with her  writing. 

Well done  

Louis is Star Learner 

for improved 

communication and 

making good 

choices 

Riley is Star Learner for coming 

back to school with a positive 

attitude and being ready to 

learn.  We have been particularly 

impressed with his maths and 

how often he has put his hand 

up to participate 

Callum is Star Learner for his 

fabulous Literacy and his desire 

to write stories 

Despite having a 

challenging week the 

whole of Year 2 have 

been amazing and are 

therefore this weeks 

Star Learners 
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Congratulations to the following 

children who have reached their 

Bronze Award this week  

Year 6—Andrei, Deqwan, George, Mercy and Rosie 

Year 5—Nevaeh, Erica, Freddie, Joseph, Bobby, Eliza, 

Jayden D, JJ and Lillie-Mae 

Year 3—Nadia, Leah, Nevaeh, Teegan and Anea 

 

Congratulations to the following 

children who have reached their 

Silver Award this week  

 

Congratulations to the following 

children who have reached their 

Gold Award this week  
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